
      4th November 2021 

Little Windmills 
Our breakfast club is from 7:30am and after school club until 

6:00pm. Please book the sessions you require via parent 
pay. You can now book anytime with no deadline!  

To find out more, please contact the office  on 01529 460633 or 
enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the new term; I hope everyone had a restful and lovely half term break.   We are looking 
forward to a very busy and exciting term leading up to Christmas!  The children are already enjoying their new 
topics.  Remember to keep in touch with what we are doing in school by visiting the class pages on our website 
or by following us on Twitter @HSAPrimary. 
 
It has been brought to our attention that some children are bringing sugary snacks to school. We do 
encourage healthy snacks such as fruit instead. Please use the following information for some healthy snacks 
alternatives; https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/food-facts/healthier-snacks-for-kids/fruit-and-veg-snacks 
 
We are planning a range of events as we move towards Christmas, and we hope that we will be able to share 
some of these events with the wider community.  We will provide more details about these events as soon as 
we are able to and they will, of course, be dependent on the situation with Covid.  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 
Head teacher  
 

Rowan class learning about the 
mummification process and why the Ancient 

Egyptians mummified their dead. 

Lost property 

We have a growing pile of lost property from 
last term. Please come and have a look through 
as soon as possible. Any unclaimed items will be 

donated.  

Multi-Sports Club 
We have an after school sports club available to book to 

start next week for Y1– Y6. Bookings open at 16:00 
today.  

Please use the following link  

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

Diary dates 

05.11.2021 Poppy Appeal commences  

09.11.2021 PTFA meeting at school 9am 

17.11.2021 NHS flu nasal spray 

17.12.2021 Whole School Christmas lunch  

17.12.2021 Last day of term 

04.01.2022 First day of term  

To book your child a Christmas lunch on 17th 
December you will need to register with 
Ideal Foods, if not already registered. 

Please visit www.schoolmealsonline.com and 
select ‘Parent Register’ 

http://www.schoolmealsonline.com/


From tomorrow (Friday) we will be raising money for the Royal British 
Legion’s Poppy Appeal. 

Please see the merchandise from the Royal British Legion below and a 
suggested donation for each item. Please send your child in with money 

should you wish them to purchase anything.  

 
We are extremely proud to have been asked to 
make a Remembrance wreath.  Little Windmills 
have enjoyed making this wreath and have done 
an excellent job!  It will be collected by a train 

on the Poacher line from Skegness to 
Nottingham, calling in at Heckington, especially 

for Remembrance Day  


